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Thank you, Mr. Chairman, and Committee, and thank you for hearing my testimony. 
 
My name is Diane Spencer, and I am writing to voice my support for HB2678, the Choose Life license 
plate because I would like to be able to show my concern and care for the unborn while driving my 
vehicle.  I firmly believe that life begins at conception and life is created by an Eternal and Living 
God.  Since not everyone shares this view, car owners would not be forced to purchase a "Choose Life" 
plate, but the option to have one should be available. 
 
Having this license plate displayed on my car would serve as a gentle reminder to everyone who sees it 
that all life is important.  Over 30 states have already made these license plates available to car owners, 
and since Kansans are known for supporting pro-life politicians at both the state and national level, I think 
the legislature needs to step up and make these available to Kansas citizens.  I would feel proud to 
display a license plate that not only shows I'm from Kansas but that I believe in the sanctity of all Kansas 
lives. 
 
Thank you Chairman Proehl and Committee for your time and consideration.  I pray that when you work 
this bill you would pass it out favorably from your committee. 
 
Thank you. 
Diane Spencer 

 


